
               

 

 

On behalf of the Korean Friendship Association in Brazil, 
To all our comrades-in-arms and in ideas, 

After "the end of History", liberals claimed that trade would prevent wars, make 

the world more equal and that the remnants of old forms of power would cease to exist. 

What a lie, right? 

It's been proven by praxis that this is indeed a huge lie. Inequality is rampant 

nowadays, there are many capitalist countries at war as there can be (or feeding them) 

and the most important of all, they have failed to overthrow those who are brave to think 

differently. And there it is, the DPRK, one of the countries that are most attacked by that 

kind and the one that brought up one of the greatest examples of resistance that we have 

ever seen. 

The Korean People's Army is at the vanguard of this struggle and it hasn't ceded 

a centimeter of soil to imperialism. As the forefront of the nation thru the hardest years 

of the Arduous March, the KPA proved that resisting was not just possible, but the only 

guarantee that our world wouldn't fall entirely for the faux-impression that there was no 

more imperialism. And for that, a steady and strong-armed force, united on one purpose 

is in need. The stunning accomplishments that the DPRK made in the last decade are 

the best example that History hasn't ended. It never will. Liberalism has failed on that 

already and when we see the far-right movements showing again the worst face of 

capitalism it makes us proud to have a stronghold of the workers and peasants. 

Alongside Cuba, the DPRK is the lighthouse of a communist tomorrow and the KPA is 

one of its keepers! 

Let's celebrate the Eternal Flame of Juche throughout the world this February. 

MANSE! 
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